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Every time I drop off my kids at school, I hug them and tell them I love them because 

I worry that it will be the last time I see them alive. It doesn't have to be this way. 

 

Measure 114 is already the law. Oregonians came together to pass it, and lawsuits 

paid for by an out of state gun lobby have upheld the law for almost 2 years. 

In that time, CDC data shows ~1,200 Oregonians have died from gun tragedies. 

Please pass HB3075 to make sure Measure 114 goes into effect smoothly and 

quickly. 


